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Building Projects Advancing
The $6.8 million Force Lab addition is about to
enter the verticle phase of construction with
concrete pad and foundations now complete.
Meanwhile, interior work on the 911 Center
building is underway with a visible entrance
project just now advancing.  The entrance
gets a familiar wing affect at its front just like
four other entrances on the campus.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

Supporting Women in STEM
The monthly “Business Advocate” edition of The Advocate features
a profile on women in STEM fields.  The Port Authority has been a
proud originator and sponsor of this profile from Day One.  Check
out this month’s look at a Licking County woman who navigated
from STEM learning at The Works to STEM career.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Coworking Space Now Open
The Port Authority recently completed improvements that
converted office space to
“coworking space” on the campus.
The Licking County Transportation
Improvement District office is here
along with transition space for three
Port Authority customers underway
with expansions.

GO TO: Twitter.com/RickPlatt
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